
From: Anthony Miller
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Subject: Objection to Clarence Valely Council Application for Special Rate Vairation
Date: Thursday, 8 March 2018 4:58:52 PM

As part owner of property , I hereby object strongly to the
Councils application for special rate variation of 8% pa over the next 3 years.

Angourie rates have increased by more then 30% over the past 5 years. The inability of
council to conduct business in a professional manner is evident by the careless spending
and inefficiencies that have been displayed for example the Grafton Central Depot mess.

In business today all efforts must be made to control spending and expenses. In this
Councils case they adopt the very easy way out and increase rates thinking that the Rate
Payer will cop it, this is not on. Council must start working like a well performing
business.If not like a poor performing business they  sink.Iin this councils case it should be
sacked and replaced by an Administrator.

I lodge this objection trusting it will be considered to decline the Councils application for a
special rate variation.

Anthony B Miller 

8th March 2018  
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